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  ENGINEERING PLANNING SURVEYING 

 

December 19, 2022  
 
Conservation Commission 
Town of Stow 
380 Great Road 
Stow, MA 01775 
 
Re: Wetland Permitting Plan 

Athens Lane 
 
Dear Members of the Commission, 
 
On behalf of our client, Goshen Lane LLC, a revised Wetland Permitting Plan and supplemental material are hereby being 
submitted for the referenced property.  
 
In response to comments with the Commission on a site walk on 12/15/2022, the following changes or additions have been 
made: 
 

1. Attachment F: Pump Test Proposal Report  
2. The plan has been updated to include a Wetland Piezometer. Wetland Piezometer detail is now on the plan. 
3. Siltation Barrier has been adjusted to be outside the 35’ Buffer Zone. 
4. Minor regrading will be needed to level the cart path to allow vehicles to safely enter. Cart path will be stabilized with 

gravel and any disturbed earth surfaces will be loamed and seeded once construction is completed. 
 

We thank you for your attention to this matter.  If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact our 
office. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Stamski and McNary, Inc. 
 
 
 
 
Aidan Schlotman 
 
 
 
 
George Dimakarakos, P.E. 


